
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 

A HEADS OF GOVERNMENT MEETING BY 

CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD, PLAN COMMISSION AND CDA MEMBERS 

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board, Plan 
Commission and CDA may be attending Racine County Heads of Government meeting to discuss residential 
development opportunities in Racine County.  The meeting is being held on Thursday December 5, 2019 
starting at 5:30 p.m., and ending at 7:00 p.m. at the Gateway Technical College iMET Center, 2320 
Renaissance Blvd., Sturtevant.  No official Caledonia business will be conducted at this meeting.  
 
 
Dated November 27, 2019. 
 
       Karie Pope 
       Village Clerk 
 
 


